
           
 

 

P.O. Box 494 
Wasco, Illinois 60183 - 0494 

 
 
 

 

CAMPTON TOWNSHIP               
Solid Waste Disposal District 

February 17, 2021 
 
 
 
 

The Regular Monthly Meeting (Remote Meeting) scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 17, 2021, 7:30 PM 

has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum. 
 
 

The next Regular Monthly Meeting (Remote Meeting) 
will be held on Wednesday, March 17, 2021, 7:30 PM 

 

Public comments may be submitted by eMail to:  President@CTSWDD.com 
or by US Mail to:  CTSWDD, P.O. Box 494, Wasco, IL   60183-0494 

 
Public may attend each monthly remote meeting electronically.  The audioconference phone number and 

Conference ID are posted each month at the bottom of the meeting agenda. 
 

 


